
Steel City Mennonite Church 
Mid-Week Connection 

October 10, 2018 

 

There will be a Spaghetti Dinner for Good News Club and Youth Group families tonight (Wednesday) at 5:45 p.m.  GNC and Youth 
Group will begin at 6:30 p.m.   

Congratulations to Rachel Lesser and Sam Godshall who were united in marriage on Saturday, October 6.  They were married at 
Spruce Lake.  Pray for their life together. 

Pray for the "Silver Saint” group as they are visiting the Creation Museum, the Ark Encounter and the Air Force museum this week.  
Pray for safety in travel and good health. 

Practice for the Christmas Program will be held this Sunday from 12:30 – 2:00 p.m. 

The Sing! Book Study will be meeting this coming Sunday, October 14, at 6:30 p.m. 

Sean Guro and Kierstin Bauman will be united in marriage on Saturday, October 20, at 4:00 pm.  Sean and Kierstin invite you to 
attend their wedding celebration.  Please note: the reception is by invitation only. 

On Sunday morning, October 21, the New Creation Chorus will be blessing us with the ministry of music.  The 25-person New 
Creation Chorus will be joining us for our pot-luck themed Fellowship meal so please plan on bringing an extra main dish and/or a 
dessert. 

The Outreach Commission will be meeting on Sunday, October 21, at 7:30 a.m. 

Our October Lunch Bunch will be Wednesday, October 24, at 12 noon.  We will be going to The West End Restaurant in 
Quakertown.  The restaurant is located at 750 N. West End Blvd. in Quakertown.  If you would like to attend, please sign up on the 
sheet provided in the foyer.    

The Youth will be having a Hoagie Sale on October 24.  The youth group will be raising money for Spruce Lake and the 3 – 5th graders 
will be raising money for a weekend trip to the Philly Project.  Please see a youth to place your order.  There will not be order forms in 
the foyer.  All orders and payments must be received by this coming Sunday, October 14. 

The next Quarterly Business Meeting is scheduled for Sunday, October 28.  It will begin immediately following the Worship Service. 

The Outreach Commission will be holding a Trunk or Treat event in the church parking lot on Sunday, October 28, from 3:00-5:00 
p.m.  Please provide your own candy.  If you would like to participate, please sign up on the sheet in the foyer. 

Lehigh Valley Christian High School is having a bus trip to NYC fundraiser on November 26.  The trip will include a show at Radio 
City Music Hall along with free time for sight-seeing and shopping.  The cost is $95.00 per person. Check out the flyer on the bulletin 

board or contact Deb Faust at d.faust@lvchs.org for more information. 

Vision Statement: 
Steel City Mennonite Church (SCMC) will invite everyone, everyday, everywhere to journey together in developing a life-changing 
relationship with our Savior, Jesus Christ. 

Mission Statement: 
Steel City Mennonite Church (SCMC) is a Bible-believing community connected by a common need for a Savior with the passion of 
cultivating Christ-followers in the Lehigh Valley and to the ends of the earth. 

Meet for Weekly Koffee and Konversation at the Hellertown Diner on Tuesday mornings at 8:00 a.m.  Come and enjoy a great time 
of fellowship together! 

Next Week’s Bible Reading Plan:  October 14, Matthew 20; October 15, Matthew 21; October 16, Matthew 22; October 17, Matthew 
23; October 18, Matthew 24; October 19, Matthew 25; October 20, Matthew 26. 

This Week:  Nursery Staff, Sue Reed, Lindsey Richards; Worship Team Leader, Dan Reed; Children’s Message, Danette Walters. 

Please Pray For . . .  Phillip & Betsy Rhodes Fisher, as they serve in Morocco; Bart & Jessica Tossenou, and their work in China; 
Nicolas & Jennifer Haddad, serving in Lebanon; Rolando & Andrea Zelaya serving in Spain, Jessica Bergey serving in India; 
Those in authority over us (government leaders); Wendy Rush-Spinosa, Rose Szabo, and Becky Thatcher. 
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